
 

 

 

 

 

 

APPROVED 

GLEN ARBOR TOWNSHIP 
Planning Commission 

Glen Arbor, Michigan 49636 

April 4, 2019 

 

CALL TO ORDER:  
Chairman Lance Roman called the meeting of the Planning Commission to order at 

7:30 P.M. 

 

ROLL CALL:  
Lance Roman, Bob Ihme, Pam Lysaght, Michael Plessner, Bill Thompson, 

John Peppler and Bill Stege were present. 

Tim Cypher was also present. 

  

AGENDA:  

Approved as presented 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:  
The minutes of the March Planning Meeting were approved by a motion from 

Lysaght and supported by Ihme.  Motion passed unanimously. 

 
CORRESPONDENCE: 

 

TOWNSHIP BOARD REPORT:  
Peppler reported on the March Township Board Meeting: 

The new Township Treasurer Lee Houtteman and Clerk Pam Laureto are in place as 

of April 1. 

The new Fire Chief, Bryan Ferguson, reported to the Board that they had 28 responses 

in March:   

 

ZONING ADMINISTRATORS REPORT: 
Cypher reported he has been meeting with the Water Shed Group. 

 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS REPORT: 

A meeting is scheduled in May regarding a dimensional variance. 

 

 PUBLIC COMMENTS: 

 

BUSINESS: 
• 1. Ihme report: 



 

 

The Park Commission would like the Township to buy the Putt Putt riverfront 

property as a Township Park.  The property is listed at 1.2 million.  It is under 

consideration. 

 
• 2.  Proposed revised ordinance organization review – LR 

The Commission reviewed Section III.4.   Will pick up III.4.5 at May Commission 

meeting and continue to clarify and organize the proposed Ordinance. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS: 

 

MEMBER COMMENTS:   

 

ADJOURN: 

 

Chairman Lance Roman adjourned the meeting at 9 PM 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted  

Dotti Thompson  

Recording Secretary  

Planning Commission   


